
Provincial and Federal 
Consultation Alert 
 

Discussion Paper on Modernizing 

Hazardous Waste Reporting in Ontario 
 

Ministry 

Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks (MECP)  

Consultation Deadline 

18 August 2020  

Summary 

A discussion paper on modernizing hazardous waste reporting requirements has 

been posted by the MECP on the Environmental Registry. The discussion paper 
outlines proposals to shift reporting services to the Resource Productivity & 
Recovery Authority.    

Proposed Form of Input 

City Staff will provide a written submission on the Environmental Registry. 

Rationale 

The City of Guelph is responsible for waste collection in the community and at the 
Waste Resource Innovation Centre. For this reason, the City has an interest in 

consultation processes aimed at modernizing waste collection services.   

Lead 

Environmental Services 

Link to Ministry Website 

 
 

Contact Information  

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 


